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Meeting of The Hub Committee to be held on Thursday 3rd September 2020 at 9:30am 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD UNDER COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS.  

PLEASE SANITISE YOUR HANDS WHEN ENTERING THE BUILDING AND MAINTAIN SOCIAL 

DISTANCE DURING THE MEETING.  

No refreshments will be supplied so please bring your own if required.  

AGENDA 

1. Apologies 

2. Minutes of last meeting, 13th August 2020 

3. Trustee roles and paid roles KB/DB 

4. Hub reopening HC 

5. AOB 

6. Date of next meeting 

7. Close 


